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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a busy start to the term we have had: trips, visitors and a Hobby Horse race! The pace doesn’t slow down now 

until the end of term, so please do keep an eye out for letters and information. 

The weather is forecast to be very hot over the next few weeks so, sun hats and sunscreen are vital, as is fresh water 

every day. Don’t forget to pop along to Bagshot on Saturday for the Big Bash. There will be a school garden stall, 

FOBSA games and lots more! 

FOBSA are also now in the final countdown for Family day so please do help out if you can. 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

  

 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 

Miss K Aldred  

Headteacher 

EYFS Building 

Further to my letter last week, thank you very much for 

to all the volunteers that have come forward to help us. 

If you have any spare time, between now and Friday 6th 

July and could lend a hand, please do let Mrs Putman and 

Miss Greenslade know. 

Please also note that the open afternoon, planned for 

9th July has had to be cancelled. 

Dates for your Diaries  

 

3/07/18:    Transition Day  (All yr groups) 

6/7/18        Annual reports to parents 

11/7/18       Family day (Sports day) 

16/7/18      Year 2 Leavers Disco 

20/7/18      Final Assembly 09.15am  

School closes at 2.00pm  

23/07/18 Inset Day 

 

 

 

 
Library Books 

Please ensure all Library books are returned by Friday 

29th June. The school library has now closed for 

borrowing and our final stock check. Mrs Bates, our 

school librarian will shortly be writing to parents and 

carers if their child’s book remains outstanding.  

Bagshot Big Bash 30th June  

12.00-5.00pm 

We have been invited to attend the Bagshot Big Bash 

this year. Mr Barker and I will be running a school 

garden stall, selling plants and produce the children have 

grown. FOBSA will be running a games stall and the 

school choir will be performing. Please pop along and say 

hello! 

 

Reading Champions 

 

Our final Reading Champions for the year have been 

nominated and we are off to LEGOLAND on Friday! 

I am pleased to report that I have secured funding to 

ensure we can continue our ‘Reading Champions’ 

experiences next year, so keep reading! 

Attendance 

Our attendance percentage, to date is 95%. Whilst 

that is in line with national average I am a little 

disappointed that we have not yet hit our target of 

96% this year. There is still nearly another month of 

school so I would be grateful for your support in 

improving this figure. Once again, please remember 

that term time holidays will not be authorised unless it 

is truly exceptional circumstances. 

 


